Craciun, Cynthia

From: Craciun, Cynthia

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 2:36 PM

To: 'mszellars@acelkd.com'

Cc: 'rnoble@fowlerwhite.com'; DiBacco, Erin; Kelley, Lisa; Pelz, Susan; Camp, Shannon D.;

Watson, Stephanie M.; SWD Clerical (Shared Mailbox)

Subject: FW: Aqua Clean CAO ltr-FLR000034033 **Attachments:** Aqua Clean CAO Closure Letter.dotx.pdf

Categories: Orange Category

This failed the first time, hence I am resending.

Subject: Aqua Clean CAO ltr-FLR000034033

Sent on behalf of Susan Pelz.

Dear Mr. Zellars;

Attached please find the above subject letter. In an effort to reduce costs and waste, our agency is moving to electronic rather than paper correspondence. This is the only copy that you will receive, unless you request otherwise.

Acrobat Reader 6.0 or greater is required to read this document. It is available for downloading at: http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html.

If you have any questions concerning the contents of the attached document, please contact the FDEP Environmental Manager, Susan Pelz at (813) 470-5790 or via email Susan.Pelz@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Craciun Department of Environmental Protection 13051 North Telecom Parkway Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in

advance for completing the survey.



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

13051 North Telecom Parkway Temple Terrace, Florida 34667 RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA LT. GOVERNOR

HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR. SECRETARY

May 21, 2014

Mike Zellars, Vice President Aqua Clean Environmental Co., Inc. 3210 Whitten Rd. Lakeland, FL 33811 mszellars@acelkd.com

Re: Aqua Clean Environmental Co., Inc./Florida Recycling Solutions

FLR000034033 Polk County

Dear Mr./Zellars:

Department personnel conducted a Compliance Assistance Offer (CAO) resolution file review of the above-referenced facility. Based on the information provided in February 2014, and a subsequent site inspection in April 2014 (report to be provided under separate cover), the facility was determined to be in compliance, and any non-compliance items which may have been identified Department's CAO dated June 19, 2013 have been corrected.

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Susan Pelz, P.E., (813) 470-5790, or via e-mail at: susan.pelz@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely.

Mary Yeargan, P.G.

Director

Southwest District

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Cc: Lisa Kelly, ADD, CD

Ron Noble, <u>rnoble@fowlerwhite.com</u> Erin DiBacco, CAP Mgr., SWD

Craciun, Cynthia

From: Craciun, Cynthia on behalf of SWD Clerical (Shared Mailbox)

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 2:10 PM

To: 'mszellars@acelkd.com'

Cc: 'rnoble@fowlerwhite.com'; DiBacco, Erin; Kelley, Lisa; Pelz, Susan; Camp, Shannon D.;

Watson, Stephanie M.

Subject: Aqua Clean CAO ltr-FLR000034033 **Attachments:** Aqua Clean CAO Closure Letter.dotx.pdf

Sent on behalf of Susan Pelz.

Dear Mr. Zellars;

Attached please find the above subject letter. In an effort to reduce costs and waste, our agency is moving to electronic rather than paper correspondence. This is the only copy that you will receive, unless you request otherwise.

Acrobat Reader 6.0 or greater is required to read this document. It is available for downloading at: http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html.

If you have any questions concerning the contents of the attached document, please contact the FDEP Environmental Manager, Susan Pelz at (813) 470-5790 or via email Susan.Pelz@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Craciun Department of Environmental Protection 13051 North Telecom Parkway Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in

advance for completing the survey.